From: Desiree Kettler [mailto:dkettler@chipublib.org] 
Sent: Friday, August 08, 2014 4:54 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: RE: Official City Travel Disclosure July 2014

Hi Steve, this email is to serve as official notice that Brian attended the Gates Foundation meeting organized by the Gates Foundation on July 23, 24, 25, 2014. 

The expenses incurred during his stay included air, lodging, meals and ground transportation. The costs were paid by the Gates Foundation. 

Brian did not receive an honorarium.

Thank you, 

Desiree 

